
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC LIGHTING AUTHORITY 

NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

 
Please be advised that the Regular Meeting of the Public Lighting Authority 
Board of Directors, scheduled for Wednesday, March 2, 2016 at 5 p.m., has 
been cancelled.  
 
The next Regular Meeting of the Public Lighting Authority Board of 
Directors is scheduled for Wednesday, May 4, 2016 at 5 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted: February 12, 2016 


